Live Violence Free needs help
with post-winter cleaning

Live Violence Free is looking for volunteers to help with
cleanup at the South Lake Tahoe facility.

Help is needed with raking, gardening, painting, organizing,
and sprucing up the location.

The cleanup day will be June 3 from 1l@am-3pm. There will be
multiple projects to work on throughout the day, for people of
all levels of ability and handiness.

Bring gloves and other tools.

Contact Aisling Peterson at aspeterson@liveviolencefree.org or
530.544.2118, ext. 7634 with questions.
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